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Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 5th October 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of our School Sports Partnership with Arthur Mellows Village College, Year 3 have been 

given an opportunity to take part in a dance festival at Arthur Mellows Village College on Tuesday 

13th November between 9:30 am and 11:00 am.  Children will travel to and from Arthur Mellows 

by coach. We will leave school at approximately 9:00 am and return to school before lunchtime.   

 

Your child will need their full Norwood PE kit including trainers.  Please also ensure your child has a 

water bottle with them.  

 

Please complete the attached permission slip and return to school via email by Tuesday 6th 

November 2018. 

 

If you have any questions, come and see a member of the Year 3 team. 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins             Mrs D Reynolds                     Mr Thompson 

PE Lead                             Head Teacher                        Year 3 Teacher 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

AMVC dance festival – Tuesday 13th November 2018 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________________  

 

I give consent for my child to attend the Dance festival at Arthur Mellows on Tuesday 13th 

November 2018. 

 

 

 

 

Signed: _______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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